SCOPP Community Meeting - 4-11-13

Cheryle Johnson called the meeting to-order at
- 1:03 p.m.

Roll call: Present: Cheryle Johnson, Barbara
Zitz, Leona Plante, Betty Marlowe, Jackie
Hojnacki, Lois Edwards

The secretary’s report from 3-14-18 was read by
Lois Edwards - there were no corrections or
changes to the report. A motion to accept the

secretary’s report was made by Joan Martinez,
and seconded by Elaine Welsh.

KarenWhaley asked Cheryle if the committee
for rewriting the SCOPP guidelines had been
approved - the answer was “yes.”

The treasurer’s report was given by Betty
Marlowe - balance of $7,443.32 as of 4-11-18. A
motion was made by Karen Whaley to accept
the treasurer’s report and seconded by Shirley
Peterson.
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Jim Hojnacki asked Cheryle about 50/50 at
SCOPP events and whether it was listed as a
separate line item on the treasurer’s report.

- Cheryle said that it was included in reference to
each SCOPP event.

No new members were present

Old business: Cheryle expressed thanks to all
who have worked tirelessly to make the SCOPP
events successful throughout the 2017-2018
year of activities.

Cheryle reported that SCOPP will be posting a
sign up sheet for Movers & Shakers which
consists of mainly the need for men to help
move tables & chairs for events.

SCOPP has purchased a new mixer for the
kitchen

Coming Events:

4-18 - Potluck

5-9 - SCOPP community meeting
5-13 - Mother’s Day brunch
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5-16 - May potluck
5-28 Memorial Day program - Planned by
Janice Marx & Kathy Roberts

April birthday - Ray Deck

Joan Hlavin asked the names of those committee
members chosen to rewrite the SCOPP
guidelines? Cheryle reported the following
people: Carla Laver, Betty Marlowe, Karen &
Jim Whaley & Al Masino

Motion to adjourn the meeting by Mary Meehan
Seconded by Charley Hlavin

The meeting was adjourned at 1:20 p.m.



